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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be injecting grout 
to stabilize the roadway at two locations as part of a maintenance project. 
The two locations are: 

•	 U.S. 441 northbound about ½ mile south of the Alachua County line

•	 S.R. 35/Baseline Road southbound about 700 feet south of  
Northeast 24th Street

FDOT reminds all road users to pay attention  
and be vigilant within construction zones.

There are no restrictions on U.S. 441 lane closures. However, motorists 
should expect only a single lane at-a-time to be closed for work. Lane 
closures may occur on Baseline Road at any time except between 2 
p.m. and 6 p.m. Motorists should expect single lane closures at this 
location as well; however, most of the work will occur near the median. 
The project should take approximately two to three weeks to complete at 
each location.

Roadway Stabilization Maintenance Project

Marion County

Financial Project ID: 423391-2-72-07

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!
Visit www.cflroads.com to view anticipated lane closures and current information about this project.

Fast Facts
Contractor:  

Foundation Services of  
Central Florida, Inc.

Total Cost:  
$160,840

Work to Begin:  
May 2018  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Summer 2018

For More Information:
Public Information Coordinator

Sara Shepherd

407-758-8080

sara.shepherd@dot.state.fl.us

Project Description

State Road (S.R.) 25/U.S. 441 (½ mile south of the Alachua County line)
S.R. 35/Baseline Road (700 feet south of Northeast 24th Street)

Lane Closures

Project Locations

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL@MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com


